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MEMORANDUM 

 
SENT ELECTRONICALLY THIS DATE 
NO HARDCOPY TO FOLLOW 
 
TO:  Solomon Fortune, Charlotte Mecklenburg Planning Commission 
 
FROM: Brian Conroy, Capital Planning Services    
 
DATE: May 3, 2007 
 
RE:  Brooklyn Village rezoning 2007-088 
 
 
We request staff and the Planning Commission consider Mecklenburg County Park and 
Recreation Department’s (MCPR) comments regarding the proposed Brooklyn Village 
Development. We suggest these comments be incorporated into the staff review notes to ensure 
MCPR’s notes are conveyed to and incorporated by the petitioner during plan revision.   
 
Located in Central Park District III, the proposed development will construct and dedicate to the 
County the new Second Ward Park. MCPR has the following comments regarding the proposed 
development:   
 

- The new park and all open spaces conveyed to Mecklenburg County Park and Recreation 
shall be designed and constructed per MCPR’s input and approval procedures from 
conception through completion. 

 
 
 
Copy to:   James R. Garges, Director                                                                                            
                      Don Morgan, Division Director, Greenway Planning and Development 

  W. Lee Jones, Division Director, Capital Planning Services  
 Steve Law, Real Estate Manager, Real Estate Services 


